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is the five mill maximum. The County School Board favors abolishing this five
mill maximum, by the next Legislature.

I believe it should be abolished, and the levy for county schools should be

placed under the control of the County Board of Public Instruction. The
County Superintendent and Board being directly connected with the work, know
more of the needs of education than the people at large.

Financial.--We have some outstanding warrants, but note the fact that only

4 1/2 mills, including one mill State tax, was levied for schools last year,
I feel confident that two years more will witness the educational interest
double what it is now.

K. M. TEDDER,
County Superintendent.

VOLUSIA COUNTY

In compliance with your request the following report is respectfully submitted;'

Progress.--Although there has been steady progress for the past fifteen years
in the educational interests of this county, the work of the past two years
has produced many good results. This is extremely gratifying when we take
into consideration the financial condition, with a school revenue which for
a number of years will not equal that derived previous to the freeze of 1895.

The small indebtedness of $1,100 is in warrants due in one, two and three
years, which could be paid at any time if absolutely necessary. All warrants
are paid in cash, even if the Board has to borrow for the purpose.

Salaries of teachers will compare favorably with those of other counties.
Experienced teachers are given every possible inducement to remain.

New text books of recent publication have been adopted. A set of graded sup-
plementary readers has been placed in each school. Charts, maps and other
equipment have been added as funds would permit.

A course of study has been adopted, and schools are being graded as rapidly
as possible in accordance with its provisions.

Schools Consolidated.--The three-mile limit is observed, which involved the
consolidation of several schools; three, each with two departments, doing the
work of seven. No saving in money, but a vast improvement in advantages for
instruction under better qualified teachers.

Buildings.--Almost all buildings are in good repair, well furnished, heated
and lighted. There are but two log buildings in the county, and those are in
places where the schools will undoubtedly be discontinued next year.

Basis for Fixing Salaries.--After two years' experience, the Board has adopted
a resolution basing teachers' salaries as nearly as possible on ability, edu-
cation and grade of certificate. Third Grade Certificate holders are limited
to $30, Second Grade to $35, and First Grade subject to contract, according
to size and location of school.

Sub-Districts.--At the meeting of Superintendents at Live Oak in 1897, during
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